
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
12:12:54	PM	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	feed	in	tariff	for	Solar.		
The	feed	in	price	should	increase	with	the	cost	of	electricity.		
FIT	should	represent	the	current	cost	of	electricity.	
	
Lalage	Craig		

	
Postcode:	2076	
	
	




